
Newsletter - Term 3 
21st January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been a busy week in school!  In Moles Class this week the children read the story 'Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears'.  On Tuesday they found that a serious crime had been committed in their 

classroom!  Chairs were broken, someone had made a bed and there was porridge everywhere! 

PC Wolfsnatcher asked everyone to help look for clues to see if they could work out who it was. 

Jack made a 'Do not sit!' sign to make sure nobody sat on the broken chair.  After looking, 

discussing and recording all the clues, the children said it was Goldilocks! 

 
 

Dormice Class were learning how to 

make porridge (hopefully it wasn’t 

them who left it all over Moles’ 

classroom).  The porridge was very 

tasty apparently… 

They also spent time learning about 

water freezing and how to make ice.  

They made tree decorations from 

ice, which they hung outside. 

 

PTA Raffle 

Please look on Parenthub for our PTA raffle – they have 4 front row tickets for the Pantomime in 

Horncastle to be won (and ice cream), kindly donated by Horncastle Theatre Company. 

Things to Bring Next Week! 

Dormice - please bring a special/favourite book from home for Thursday 27th January. 

Term Dates 

Term and holiday dates for the remainder of this academic year are included with this newsletter.  

Please note, Friday 11th February is a staff INSET day, so children will not be in school on this day. 

Thank you to children (and parents) who sent pictures, cards and wishes to Mr Bladon; we passed 

these on and they certainly made him smile. 

Have a good weekend! 

Mrs Cox 



 

SPRING 2022 (57 school days) 
Term 3: 6 weeks  
School starts on Tuesday 4th January 2022 

School closes for half term on Thursday 10th February 2022 

 

Half Term Holiday: 
Friday 11th February 2022 – Friday 18th February 2022 

 

Term 4: 6 weeks  
School starts on Monday 21st February 2022 

School closes for Easter holiday on Thursday 31st March 2022 

  

 

SUMMER 2022 (62 school days)  
Term 5: 6 weeks  
School starts on Wednesday 20th April 2022 

May Day Bank Holiday Closure on Monday 2nd May 2022 

School closes for half term on Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 30th May 2022 - Friday 3rd June 2022 

 

Term 6: 7 weeks  
School starts on Monday 6th June 2022 

School closes for the summer holiday on Friday 22nd July 2022 

  

 

Diary Dates, Spring 2022 

 

Tuesday 8th February  - Safer Internet Day  

Weds 9th February    - Weight and Height Check 
        (Reception and Y6 children)  
 

Thursday 3rd March    - World Book Day  

Weds 9th (3.30 – 5.30 pm)   - Parents’ Evening 

Thurs 10th March    - Parents’ Evening 
(3.30 – 7.30 pm)  
 

Friday 11th March   - Science Day  
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